
From the Principal's Desk 

As we wrapped up Term 1, we celebrated with our end-of-term assembly and Easter
Hat Parade. Congratulations to Bailey, who received the Literacy Award for his
fantastic progress in reading and again to Bailey, who was recognised for 100%

attendance—a wonderful achievement! 

Students put great effort into designing and crafting their Easter hats. With a little
encouragement, they proudly showcased their creations to families in attendance.

Bailey’s creativity stood out, earning him the top prize in the Easter Hat competition. A
big thank you to all the parents and grandparents who came along—it was extra special

to share the event with you. 
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During the school holidays, our
students showed remarkable

dedication by attending the local
ANZAC service. I was incredibly proud

to see 100% attendance from students
who were in town that day. It was

heartening to witness our community
come together to honour those who

have served, both past and present. A
special thank you to Aminah, who

represented our school with pride and
respect by laying the wreath.

On 30th April, we welcomed students back for the start of Term 2. It was lovely to see so
many eager faces walking through the school gates, ready to learn. Just a few days later,

on 2nd May, we held our school cross country event. This year, due to a last-minute
change, we relocated to the Bribbaree Showground. Despite the short notice, the event

ran smoothly thanks to the support of our wonderful staff and school community. 
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Upcoming Dates: Term 2 

11
Wednesday

7 Stem 3D printing visit

3

Tuesday 13th May Tuesday 27th May

A huge thank you to Miss Shantelle for keeping everyone informed and organized with
notes, updates, and recording results on the day. Our P&C, as always, were outstanding—
providing delicious lunches and coming together with great teamwork to make the day a

success. Well done to Devina, who placed 2nd in her age group, and to Brooklyn, who
took out 3rd place in the same race—what fantastic efforts! 

I’d also like to take this opportunity to thank families for their ongoing support in
communicating student absences with the school. Our aim is for students to attend
school every day they are well, and when absences occur, having a reason recorded

helps us better support each child’s learning. Your efforts in this area are appreciated,
and together we can ensure the very best outcomes for your child’s education. 
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